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Hopefully this week we will 

get back on schedule.  There 

is also lots of nasty bugs and 

germs in our area. 

There is a February 

Calendar and a class list for 

Valentines in each locker.  

Our Valentine party will be 

held on Thursday, February 

13th.  Sign up list for snacks 

is on the front table by the 

lockers. 

Everyone loved making 

Stone Soup but only a few 

loved eating it and asked for 

more and more.  They all 

loved the Italian Bread and 

butter. 

This week our theme is the 

GROUNDHOG and for our 

Special Event each child 

will make a groundhog and 

then have to find him.  We 

will talk about shadows and 

clouds. 

TUESDAY the Bears will 

begin by finding five 

animals that are hiding in 

the forest picture.  Their 

letter to trace is “F” and we 

will finish number “3”.  Our 

activities will be a summer 

day with a ground hog 

picture.  Everyone will 

make a standing ground hog 

and we will play a 1-5 

ground hog game. 

THURSDAY the Bears will 

begin by matching the 

groundhog to his shadow.  

Our letter to trace will be 

“G” and we will begin 

number “4”.  The story for 

this number is Our Four 

Seasons.  Our Science topic 

will be our SPINE.  

Everyone will make a paper 

SPINE to wear home.  We 

will also make a Ground 

hog puppet and a ground 

hog that holds our papers. 

SHOW AND TELL was last 

Thursday for January and 

there were only four 

attending that day. 

BLAKE shared his stuffed 

MOUSE from the book “If 

You Give a Mouse a 

Cookie”.  He got it by 

himself! 

CODI shared her pig Oink 

Oink from the movie 

Moana.  The pig was 

wrapped in a blanket and 

she let everyone hold him.  

She got it at Disneyland all 

by herself. 

AZLYNN shared her boots, 

purse and coat doll with 

long hair that Santa gave her 

for Christmas with her 

Mommy, too. 

ISABELLA shared her tiny 

doll Rose that she bought at 

Hobby Lobby.  She said 

Rose likes to watch movies 

with her and eat popcorn, 

too. 

Upcoming events in 

February are: 

February 11 and 13 will be 

our Valentine theme.  We 

will make crafts, cards and 

gifts to share with our 

families.  I have bags for the 

Valentines so the children 

can each pass out their own 

cards.  We will have snacks 

and celebrate on 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 

13th. 

February 17 there is no 

school this week due to 

Winter Break at the schools 

in our area. 

Classes resume on February 

25th and our theme will be 

presidents.  We will have a 

birthday party on the 25th 

for George Washington and 

Abraham Lincoln.  

Show and tell for February 

will be Thursday the 27th, 

Items we need for this 

month are white copier 

paper.  WE have lots of 

juice, napkins, plates and 

snack items.   

Thank you all for your 

support. 

Cindy Reardon 

315-232-2230 
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